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CoC News: Upcoming Committee Meetings

The Office of Care Coordination, on behalf of the Orange County Continuum of 
Care (CoC), would like to share the following announcements to inform CoC 
General Members, local service providers and community partners about 
upcoming CoC Committee meetings.

Meeting Cancellation Notice: Service Provider Forum

The first quarter Service Provider Forum meeting has been cancelled.

The next quarter Service Provider Forum meeting is scheduled for Thursday,
May 15, 2025, at 9:00 a.m. 

If you have any questions about upcoming Service Provider Forum meetings,
please email CareCoordination@ocgov.com with the subject line "Service
Provider Forum".
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